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Announcement! 
Property Opening on 5/1/20 

 

We do our best to limit the emails we send, but we apologize for not sending more 

frequent updates about the property. 

 

Unless something changes, the Governor of Georgia is lifting the statewide stay-at-

home order effective at midnight tonight.  Gwinnett and Duluth seem to be 

following the state.  Therefore the Board has decided to reopen the property with 

the following guidelines. 

1. There is NO SANITATION AT ALL, including but not limited to the gate key 

pad, bathrooms, boats, benches, handrails, door/door handles, etc. 

1. We advise you sanitize before you use, not assume it was sanitized 

after the last use. 

2. Follow generally accepted rules on social distancing.   

3. Keep much more distance from Gary as he is in the high risk class. 

1. There is no need to check on him as his mobility is limited.  If he is 

out and about feel free to say hi. 

4. No reservations will be granted until further notice.  Cookouts and existing 

reservations will be reviewed as the dates approach. 

5. We discourage groups of any size that could limit effective social 

distancing.   

1. Current recommendation is anything larger than 10. 

https://mailchi.mp/44e3eb3ad934/akpsi-lake-property-closed-due-to-covid-1940285?e=%5bUNIQID%5d
https://www.whitehouse.gov/wp-content/uploads/2020/03/03.16.20_coronavirus-guidance_8.5x11_315PM.pdf
https://www.whitehouse.gov/wp-content/uploads/2020/03/03.16.20_coronavirus-guidance_8.5x11_315PM.pdf


 

6. Maintain the property: 

1. Clean up after yourself (property, building, bathroom, and trash) 

2. Keep boats in the correct storage areas. 

3. Remove any fallen branches or debris. 

7. Bring your own supplies (garbage bags, paper towels, soap/sanitizer, 

cleaning products, and toilet paper) 

These guidelines are designed out of genuine concern for everyone's health and 

wellbeing.  We must also keep in mind that this is Gary's home and he is healing, 

but still considered at risk.  We must each do our part to keep the property in the 

usual pristine condition that Gary works hard to maintain.   

 

We cannot stress enough that there is not regular 
sanitation.  Do everything you feel necessary to keep 
yourself, and other members, safe while on the property. 

  

Sincerely, 

  

Alpha Kappa Psi Building Corporation Board of Directors 
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